
Thank you for working with us in 2011.

We wish you a Delightful Christmas, and a Peaceful and Prosperous New Year.

Season's Greetings from INTERTRONICS



This year we are not sending out printed Christmas cards. Instead, we have donated to Action for 
Children Parklands Campus, a new special school that opened in September 2011 which provides 

flexible education and care for young people and their families through day, residential, fostering and 
outreach services. If you would also like to make a donation please visit their website.
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